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Mobile Variable Message Sign (mVMS)  Local Operating Procedure  

 

 

 

We are releasing the mVMS LOP document as a "live draft".  

We request that industry implement the principles and practice using the 
document, and supply feedback to us of any substantive issues. 

If we don’t receive feedback of any substantive issues, then we will formalise this 
mVMS chapter in the next version of the LOPs. The timeframe for this is 3 weeks, 
so feedback is requested by 17th March please. 

This mVMS chapter will be discussed at tomorrow's TTM Forum 

 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Simon Harty   BE Civil (Hons) 
Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 

CTOC Christchurch Transport Operations Centre 

A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan 
 

Email   TMC@ccc.govt.nz 

 

 

The mVMS LOP can be viewed here : http://tmpforchch.co.nz/?p=522 


